
This is a piece of the Ambiance





CAN YOU 
HEAR ME? 

Of course, you can. 
Even if you don’t 

know it yet. 

I’m the journey, the 
experience, and now, I’m 

a part of you.

I’m the Ambiance. 
 



BREAKFAST MENU
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ROYAL EGGS   

BREAKFAST MENU

FROM AMBIANCE OVEN

SAR 53Kcal 618   |

ENGLISH MUFFINS, CREAM CHEESE, 
BABY SPINACHE, SMOAKED SALMON, 
POACHED EGGS, AND HOLLANDAISE 
SAUCE. SERVED WITH SIDE SALAD.

BEETS ON TOAST   

SAR 43Kcal 256   |

TOASTED MULTI GRANE BREAD, 
ROASTED BEETROOT, BEETROOT 
CREAM, FETA CHEESE, ARRAGULA 
LEAVES, TOASTED PUMPKIN SEEDS.

SCRAMBLED TREASURE

SAR 56Kcal 576   |

BRIOCHE BUNN, SCRAMBLED EGGS, 
SHAVED TRUFFLES, GRILLED ASPARA-
GUS, SERVED WITH SIDE SALAD.

AVO TOAST

SAR  43Kcal 637   |

TOASTED BRIOCHE BREAD, MARINATED 
AVOCADO, ARUGULA, POACHED EGGS, 
PUMPKIN SEEDS, CHILI FLAKES, 
SERVED WITH SIDE SALAD.

CHEF FAVORIT

SAR 45Kcal 472   |

GREEK YOGURT, POACHED EGGS, 
ROASTED RED BELL PEPPER, CHILI 
OIL, SERVED WITH OLIVES 
BRUSHETTA BREAD.

CREAMY SALMON AVO

SAR 55Kcal 112   |

TOASTED MULTI GRANE BREAD, 
AVOCADO SLICES, CREAM CHEESE 
SALMON ROLLS, RADDISH, TOBICO, 
INFUSED GREEN OLIVE OIL, LEMON 
WEDGE.

 FALAFEL BAO BUN    

SAR 43Kcal 308   |

TAHINIAH SAUCE, FALAFEL, TOMATO, 
MINT, PARSLEY AND TURNIPS.

AMBIANCE SHAKSHUKA       

SAR 47Kcal 723   |

BAKED OVEN EGGS, WITH COLORFULL 
SAUTEED VEGETABLES, FETA CHEESE, 
BLACK OLIVES, SERVED WITH 
TOASTED BREAD.

AMBIANCE BURRATA N” BRESAOLA      

SAR 69Kcal 745   |

TOASTED BREAD, ARUGULA, 
BRESAOLA BEEF, BURRATA CHEESE, 
SUN DRIED TOMATO, PESTO SAUCE 
AND TOASTED PINE NUTS, SERVED 
WITH SIDE SALAD.

 CRISPY BRIE CHEESE      

SAR 78Kcal 647  |

BAKED OVEN BRIE CHEESE IN A PUFF 
PASTRY, STUFFED WITH TRUFFLE 
SLICES, SERVED WITH BALSAMIC OIL 
AND MARINATED TOMATO CHERRY.  
(20 MIN TO BE SERVED)

TRADITIONAL PANCAKE

Sweets and bakery 

SAR 49Kcal 600   |

Pancake serve with ramekin 
chocolate sauce, maple syrup, 
fresh berry.

TRADITIONAL WAFFLE

SAR 48Kcal 540   |

Waffle serve with ramekin 
chocolate sauce, maple syrup, 
fresh berry.

RICOTTA PANCAKE HONEY

SAR 55Kcal 650   |

Pancake with honey & mixed fresh 
berry.

NUTELLA WAFFLE 

SAR 53Kcal 828   |

Waffle serve with cream cheese 
Nutella, vanilla ice cream
Chocolate sauce, peeled choco-
late.

FRENCH TOAST CINNAMON 

SAR  69Kcal 680   |

Brioche cinnamon serve with 
deluce ice cream, caramel sauce
Marinated strawberry with mint & 
zest lemon. 

CHEA CUP FAVORIT

SAR 43Kcal 180   |

Organic shea seeds, mango 
puree, mango fresh, coconut 
milk Maple syrup, jelly mango.

PASSION FRUITS MIX

SAR 43Kcal 230   |

Mix of fresh fruits, pineapple, 
mango, granny smith apple,
Kiwi, fresh strawberry, syrup 
passion.

GRANOLLA PARFAIT 

SAR 46Kcal 390   |

Granola, oats, Greek yogurt, 
honey, fresh mixed berry. 

ACAI WITH FRUITS 

SAR 46Kcal 200   |

Acai puree, banana, strawberry, 
mixed berry, Greek yogurt.

FRESH CROISSANTS
Plain Croissants   KCAL 365 | SAR 16
French zaatar      KCAL 284 | SAR 18
Swiss cheese       KCAL 378 | SAR 20

MAMI SET          

SAR 90Kcal 874   |

SET OF LABNAH AND ZAATAR, 
EGPLANT MAKDOUS, VEGETABLES MIX, 
FOUL MOUDAMMAS, BEETROOT HUMMUS 
AND FETA SALAD SERVED WITH PITA 
BREAD.

AMBIANCE KHACHAPURI 

SAR 45Kcal 720   |

FLUFFY HOME-MADE BREAD WITH A 
MIXTURE OF CHEESES, CRISPY 
SALAMI, TOPPED WITH RUNNY EGG 
YALK AND BUTTER.

ORIENTAL CHEESE FLAT BREAD             

SAR 41Kcal 310   |

ORIENTAL MIX CHEESES, 
ZAATAR, TOPPED WITH MINT AND 
BLACK OLIVES.

HALOUMI SPECIAL      

SAR 46Kcal 418   |

TOASTED BREAD, MINT PESTO, 
ARUGULA, GRILLED HALOUMI CHEESE, 
WATERMELON AND MINT LEAVES.

 CHEESE KHACHAPURI 

SAR 54Kcal 640  |

FLUFFY HOME-MADE BREAD WITH A 
MIXTURE OF CHEESES SUN DRIED 
TOMATO, BABY SPINACH, TOPPED 
WITH RUNNY EGG YOLK AND BUTTER.

Prices are including 15% VAT



What am I? A World of Wonder

F
E
E
L
 
T
A
S
T
E
 
T
H
E
 
A
M
B
I
A
N
C
E

ST
AR

TE
R’

S 
- T

HE
 B

EG
IN

NI
NG

THE BEGINNING
TOM YUM SHRIMPS SOUP

SOUP’S

SALAD’S

SAR 56Kcal 248   |

mix vegetable with lemon juice 
and lime leaves.

CREAMY CHICKEN SOUP

SAR 50Kcal 220   |

Carrot, Celery, Chicken and 
cream Served with aromatic 
Bread. (Contain dairy)

BURRATA PRIMAVERA

SAR 93Kcal 321   |

Burrata cheese, colorful tomato, 
fresh arugula, served with 
truffle dressing (contain Dairy) 

BEETROOT AVO 

SAR 68Kcal 418   |

Arugula leaves, roasted beet-
roots, marinated avocado, 
beetroot chips, feta cheese, 
pumpkin seeds, served with our 
home-made honey mustard sider 
sauce. 

CREAMY MUSHROOM SOUP

SAR 52Kcal 242   |

Button mushroom, Cream, Fresh 
thyme, Served with Aromatic 
bread (Contain Dairy)

QUINOA & KALE 

SAR 71Kcal 160   |

Roasted beetroot, quinoa, feta 
cheese, fresh kale, pickled red 
onions, served with our homemade 
pomegranate dressing. (Contain 
dairy product) 

CHICKEN AVO

SAR 69Kcal 212   |

Arugula, red cabbage, marinated 
grilled chicken, tomato cherry, 
marinated avocado, served with 
our homemade ranch dressing. 
(Contain dairy product)

CRISPY CRAB SALAD

SAR 88Kcal 396   |

Kani stick, mango, avocado, 
Cucumber, Tanuki, Sesame 
seeds, Tobiko with Sweet miso 
Mayo. (Contain Sesame Seeds 
and Dairy)

CHICKEN STEAM DUMPLING 

STARTER’S

SAR 65Kcal 456   |

Chicken, mixed vegetables with 
special sauce (contain Sesame 
Seeds /dairy)

WAGYU GYOZA

SAR 78Kcal 541   |

Mince Wagyu Beef, Shitake 
Mushroom, and vegetables 
(Contain Dairy & Sesame Oil)

TRUFFLE FRIES 

SAR 56Kcal 441   |

French fries with truffle oil & 
parmesan cheese (Contain Dairy)

VEGETABLES STEAMED DUMPLING

SAR 63Kcal 321   |

Spinach, Baby corn, Carrots with 
Philadelphia Cream Cheese served 
with fresh Chili sauce. 

DYNAMITE CHICKEN

SAR 68Kcal 526   |

Chicken Deep fry and tossed 
with Dynamite Sauce, Spring 
Onion Garnish on top. (Con-
tains Dairy)

FUSION WAGYU TATAKI

SAR 94Kcal 302   |

Slice wagyu beef, Chive, onion, 
Sakura mix, Daikon Oroshi with 
Yuzu Ponzu. (Contain Soya)

ARANCINI RICE BALLS 

SAR 86Kcal 482   |

Deep-fried rice balls stuffed 
cheese and mixed mushroom, 
served with homemade marinara 
sauce.(Contain dairy)

MOZZARELLA FRITA 

SAR 72Kcal 472   |

Deep-Fried Breaded Mozzarella 
Cheese served with marinara 
sauce (Contain Dairy)

DYNAMITE SHRIMPS

SAR 82Kcal 318   |

 Shrimps Tossed with Spicy mayo, 
Spring onion, Garnish On top 
(Contain dairy)

BEEF SLIDER

SAR 82Kcal 605   |

Angus beef Caramelized Mustard 
Onion Cheese with arugula. 
(Contains Dairy)

Prices are including 15% VAT

 VEGETARIAN     SPICY

NEW!

NEW!
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FUSION MAKI

AMBIANCE SPECIAL MAKI

SAR 88Kcal 575   |

Fry Tempura, cucumber, Crab-
stick, Avocado, Kunefe with Chef 
special sauce. (Contain Dairy)

CORN MAKI

SAR 86Kcal 511  |

Corn Tempura, Sushi rice, 
Sauteed shrimps, avocado Cucum-
ber, Teriyaki sauce. (Contain 
Dairy &Soya)

EBI TEMPURA MAKI 

SAR 86Kcal 564   |

Black sushi rice, Tempura, 
Avocado, Cucumber, Japanese mayo 
with tanuki flakes. (Contain 
Dairy)

TROPICAL ROLL

SAR 88Kcal 444   |

Sushi rice, crab stick, mango, 
avocado, Cucumber with Wasabi 
Mayo. (Contains Dairy)

CRISPY RICE WAGYU

SAR 86Kcal 309   |

3 Slice Wagyu Tenderloin on top 
of Crispy rice, shimeji mush-
room, enoki with Plum sauce. 

VOLCANO MAKI     

SAR 89Kcal 452  |

Black rice, Mango, Crabstick, 
Cucumber, Avocado, Tobiko, 
Special salad. (Contain Sesame 
seed)

CRAZY ROLL    

SAR 82Kcal 526   |

Avocado, Cucumber, Crabstick, 
mayo Tanuki drizzled spicy mayo. 
(Contain dairy)

CRISPY RICE TUNA AVO

SAR 79Kcal 380   |

 Chopped bluefin tuna mix with 
Spicy mayo on top of Crispy rice 
& Avo. (Contain Dairy & Soya)

VEGETARIAN MAKI 

SAR 78Kcal 345   |

Asparagus, Carrots, Shitake 
mushroom, Avocado, Chives, 
Cucumber, Cream cheese. (contain 
dairy)

Wood Oven Pizza

QUEEN MARGHERITA

SAR 74Kcal 204   |

our wood oven thin-crusted 
dough, homemade pizza sauce and 
mozzarella cheese (Contain 
Dairy).

CAPRINA

SAR 92Kcal 311  |

Our wood oven thin-crusted 
dough, homemade pizza sauce, 
mozzarella cheese, pepperoni, 
parmesan cheese, roasted red 
bell pepper, and marinated 
truffle slices. (Contain Dairy)

BRESAOLA

SAR 92Kcal 432  |

Our wood oven thin crusted 
dough, homemade pizza sauce 
mozzarella cheese, bresaola 
beef, arugula, parmesan cheese, 
(contain dairy products)

POLO E ROSEMARINO

SAR 89Kcal 297   |

Our wood oven thin-crusted 
dough, homemade pizza sauce, 
mozzarella cheese, marinated 
grilled chicken, rosemary, and 
portobello mushrooms (Contain 
Dairy) 

BURGER’S

FAMOUS BEEF BURGER

SAR 96Kcal 680   |

Black Angus beef patty, caramel-
ized onions, sautéed mushrooms, 
gouda cheese, truffle mayo 
sauce, served with skin-on 
fries, and our homemade dynamite 
sauce. (Contains Dairy)

MIGHTY CHICKEN

SAR 73Kcal 712   |

Crispy chicken, romaine lettuce, 
dill pickles, fresh tomato, 
aioli sauce, served with skin-on 
fries, and our homemade dynamite 
sauce (Contain Dairy)

AMBIANCE BURRATA 

SAR 104Kcal 460   |

Our wood oven thin-crusted dough, 
homemade pizza sauce, mozzarella 
cheese, Fresh burrata and tomato 
cherry (Contain Dairy) 

ROCK SHRIMPS MAKI

SAR 92Kcal 503   |

Sushi rice, Avocado, Cucumber, 
Crabstick, Shrimps Tempura with 
Dynamite sauce. (Contain Dairy & 
Sesame seeds)

ELEGANT MAIN’S

WAGYU TERI TSUME MB 6

SAR 235Kcal 427   |

Seasoning Beef tenderloin 
grilled and Pan fry mixed with 
Asparagus, Shitake mushroom, 
Courgette, Onion with Balsamic 
Tsume  (Contain Dairy & Soya)

MISO BLACK COD

SAR 234Kcal 409   |

Marinated black cod caramelized 
Miso Reduction. (Contain Sesame 
seeds)

POLO E PARMIGIANA

SAR 94Kcal 875   |

 Deep-fried crispy Butterfly 
chicken Brest, served with 
creamy mushroom sauce and French 
fries (Contain Dairy) 

MONGOLIAN BEEF

SAR 87Kcal 408   |

Beef fry and tossed in the wok 
with mixed Vegetables and dark 
sauce. (Contain Sesame oil & 
soya)

FARFALLE ROSATO

SAR 86Kcal 665   |

Farfalle pasta served with pink 
sauce, burrata cheese, tomato 
cherry and fresh basil. (Contain 
Dairy)

SALMONATA ALA GRILLIA

SAR 145Kcal 640   |

Poached scotch salmon in a 
creamy lemon sauce, fresh capers 
and homemade potato chips. 
(Contain Dairy)

SIDE DISHE’S

GARLIC FRIED RICE

SAR 44Kcal 442   |

Japanese Rice with Crispy 
fried garlic egg and Spring 
onion. (Contain dairy and egg)

FRENCH FRIES
SAR 33Kcal 686   |

JAPANESE STEAM RICE
SAR 33Kcal 250   |

Prices are including 15% VAT

 VEGETARIAN    

THAI GREEN CURRY CHICKEN

SAR 95Kcal 333   |

Coconut milk with Marinated 
Chicken Fresh basil and green 
curry paste, mixed vegetables 
(Contain Dairy)

TORI TERIYAKI

SAR 89Kcal 475   |

Grilled Chicken Breast, serve 
with mashed potato and mix salad 
with Japanese sauce. (Contain 
Dairy and Sesame seeds) 

CREAMY PESTO 

SAR 87Kcal 591   |

Fresh cream, our homemade pesto 
sauce, pine nuts, topped with 
parmesan cheese. (Contain Dairy & 
nuts) 

FETTUCINE CON FUNGI E TARTUFO 

SAR 98Kcal 656   |

Our homemade Creamy mushroom 
sauce, truffle sauce. (Contain 
Dairy)

BISTECA DI MANZO

SAR 192Kcal 924   |

Black angus ribeye, served with 
baby roasted potato, sauteed 
mushrooms, roasted garlic, and 
our homemade pepper sauce.

 VEAL SCHNITZEL  

SAR 168Kcal 672   |

Breaded deep-fried veal tender-
loin, arugula, tomato cherry, 
parmesan cheese.

NEW!

NEW!

NEW!

NEW!

NEW!

NEW!

NEW!
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CHOCOLATE FONDANT   

Chocolate fondant with vanilla 
bourbon ice cream, shortbread 
crumble tuile of glass biscuit

Mix savarin &Brioche dough 
cinnamon serve with deluce ice 
cream, caramel sauce salsa 
strawberry

INSPIRATION STICKY DATE PUDDING
Date pudding, butterscotch 
sauce, honeycomb biscuit Deluce 
pitta crispy ice cream

AMBIANCE BANOFFEE
Banoffee mouse, biscuit diges-
tive, banana Ganache dark 
chocolate.

BAKED ALASKA
STRAWBERRY ICE CREAM, VANILLA 
ICE CREAM, VANILLA VINNOISE 
MEREINGUE ITALIEN.

TIRAMISU GOURMET 
Cheese mousse, Savoyard coffee 
biscuits, chocolate gold brakes 
Cacao powde

SAR 76Kcal 651   |

SAR 76Kcal 651  |

LEMONGRASS CRÈME BRULE  
Crème animal with lemongrass & 
egg yolk serve with coconut 
cream, tuile sugar, mixed berry 
fresh

SAR 76Kcal 460  |

SAR 76Kcal 681  |

SAR 71Kcal 926   |

SAR 75Kcal 361   |

Prices are including 15% VAT

 PAIN PERDU   

SAR 65 Kcal 586   |

NEW!

NEW!
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HOT BEVERAGE’S 

ESPRESSO SAR 18

DOUBLE ESPRESSO SAR 21

TURKISH COFFEE SAR 18

CAFÉ LATTE SAR 27

TEA SAR 18

CAPPUCCINO SAR 28

CAFÉ MOCHA SAR 29

AMBIANCE SHARING 

AMBIANCE MIX SAR 71

WILD BERRIES MIX SAR 67

MOCKTAIL

STRAWBERRY MOJITO SAR 34

ICE TEA PEACH SAR 26

LEMON AND BERRIES MOJITO SAR 33

GREEN APPLE SMITH SMOOTHIE SAR 31

PASSION FRUIT SMOOTHIE MOJITO SAR 34

ICE LATTE SAR 31

SOFT DRINKS

PEPSI SAR 15

S. PELLEGRINO SMALL SAR 21

DIET PEPSI SAR 15

S. PELLEGRINO LARGE SAR 31

7UP SAR 15

AQUA PANNA SMALL SAR 17

AQUA PANNA LARGE SAR 26

FRESH JUICE

LEMON MINT JUICE SAR 25

ORANGE SAR 23

WATERMELON SAR 31

SHAKES

CHOCOLATE SHAKES SAR 29

STRAWBERRY SHAKES SAR 29

Prices are including 15% VAT

NEW!


